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AUSTRALIAN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIONER

Mr Sam Popovski
Secretary
CSIRO Staff Association

Cc: Dr Larry Marshall, Chief Executive, CSIRO

Dear Mr Popovski

Thank you for your letter of 29 October 2019 requesting a meeting to discuss enterprise
bargaining at the Commonwealth Scientific and Industrial Research Organisation (CSIRO).

As you will be aware, public sector enterprise bargaining occurs at an agency level. As such,
I am not directly involved in agency bargains and I am not a bargaining representative at the
CSIRO.

On this basis, I do not believe a meeting about bargaining at CSIRO would be appropriate.
Please engage with the CSIRO if there are any matters concerning enterprise bargaining you
wish to raise.

Yours sincerely

(o o —

Peter Woolcott AO
( November 2019
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